
 

 

 

TO: Residents in Project Area 18-06 

FROM: Nate Christensen, Project Engineer 

DATE: September 6, 2018 

SUBJECT: Installation of Sod 

City Project No.: 18-06 

 

In the coming days, Lino Lakes Landscaping will be placing sod on the boulevards in the construction 
area. 
 

 

The City appreciates your cooperation during the reconstruction.  We thank you for your patience 
and understanding throughout the process. 


